
College Council 

Drawer CCC 

Emory University 

Atlanta, Ga. 30322 

Dec. 10, 1969 

Dear Sir: 

The following resolution was presented by President Cliff Fields 

to the College Council on December 1, 1969. 

Whereas, the members of the College Council wish to convey 

our sense of urgency to the President of Emory University and the 

Board of Trustees concerning Emory's commitment to recruit more, 

admit more, and matriculate more black students, and 

Whereas, we feel that Emory must allocate funds specifically for 

these purposes above and beyond those funds normally allocated for 

scholarships, and 

Whereas, the situation is extremely critical in view of the termination 

of the Rockefeller funds with this year's freshman class, and 

Whereas, we feel that this matter should receive the highest 

priority in budgetary considerations for the coming years, 

Be it resolved that we urge the President and Board of Trustees 

1) to reaffirm Emory's commitment, 2) to pledge special funds to support 

the commitment, and 3) to make a public statement of their intent at the 

earliest possible moment. 

This resolution passed unanimously at this meeting, and has also been 

passed by the Student Government Association and the Student Center Board. 

Sincerely, 

Marilyn Kaye, Secretary 
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